
 

 

October, 2016 

RE: Invitation to partner in the first Community Resource Fair for Health, 

Employment, and Inclusion 

Greetings from the Disability Connection Staff, 

This is a personal invitation for your organization to be a part of the first Community 

Resource Fair which will take place at Edgewater Mall Friday, February 17th, from 

10am – 1:30pm. 

Our community is rich in resources that serve our community with health, employment, 

and disability services.  Disability Connection was host to the People with 

Disabilities/Disabled Veterans Job Fair for 5 years and the Mayor’s Disability 

Awareness Health Fair for eight years. As part of serving this community, in 2013, 

Disability Connection developed the MS Gulf Coast Community Resource Guide to 

serve the southern 6 counties.   

DC is inviting coast organizations to partner in an event to network these resources and 

promote them to families, caregivers, and our community at large. The Community 

Resource Fair will provide the community with information, awareness, and educational 

materials. 

Please contact Disability Connection for more information or to register for this event.  

Complete the attached registration form, and mail, e-mail, or fax it.  We will be 

contacting you via email to confirm that we have received your registration form and 

with event updates. 

We appreciate your help in service to our community. 

Janie 
 Janie O’Keefe 

Executive Director 

 

 


